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Friday 02 July 2010 

 
Dear Councillor Dryden, 
 
Re: The Cambridge Medical Group and the Woodlands and Acklam Road 

Surgeries, Middlesbrough 
 
Please find enclosed a briefing for the Health Scrutiny Panel regarding the proposed 
relocation of The Cambridge Medical Group and the Woodlands and Acklam Road 
Surgeries, Middlesbrough. 
 
Consultation Plans outlining activity to inform and engage with patients and local 
people are enclosed, and there will be a formal 13 week Consultation from Monday 
05 July to Sunday 03 October 2010. 
 
We would welcome the opportunity to attend a meeting of the Committee to provide 
further detail on the proposal, record views and to answer any queries or concerns. If 
you would like to take up this offer or to discuss the proposal further please contact 
Malcolm Brydon, Capital Investment Manager, on 01642 352633, 07818235543 or 
email to malcolm.brydon@middlesboughpct.nhs.uk 
 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Associate Director of Communication and Engagement 
On behalf of NHS Middlesbrough  
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